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Time to Call, Fax or Email

the ones who are going to make a difference
(Note:  do not use the Employer's Equipment to send your message)
"Treasury Board’s first and final wage offer to the PSAC membership is 

3.2%, 2.8% and 2.5%
over three years. This offer is less than recommended by government-appointed conciliation boards at Tables 2, 3 and 5.  !!!"   For a copy of PSAC's August 28, 2001 News Release, go to  

http://www.psac.com/COMM/NEWS/2001/42-0801-e.htm
It's time for each and every member to call, to fax, or to email the ones who are going to make a difference.
Click on the Liberal website 

http://www.liberal.ca/lpc/neighbourhood.asp
and look for them:

Lucienne Robillard and Paul Martin

And while you're at it, email Chrétien as well…

They need to hear from you…

also.............

Share this message with other members..........

From your Collective Bargaining Committee of Ontario

